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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk pick up
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 2:11:21 PM






From: Sarah Rabideau <sarah.rabideau85@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 12:27 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk pick up
 
Hello, 


I live in Sandy and my neighbor told me today that Mayor Bradburn is getting rid of the
spring and fall bulk pick ups. I am not happy about this. The bulk pick up helps Sandy look
nice. Please reconsider. 


Thanks
Sarah Rabideau 
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